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 Meric Apak COMM2016/4663/P 15/09/2016  10:14:51 I submit my objection to this application in my capacity as ward councillor in Kentish Town. The 

proposed height of the development and close proximity to the neighbouring properties, in particular to 

those on lower ground and basements, will cuse harm in loss of natural light and a feeling of enclosure.
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